
Diary Dates              

April 2025 

4th School closes for Easter Holidays at 
normal time 
22nd School opens for Term 5 

 

May 2024 
5th  May Bank Holiday 
12th-16th SATS week 
21st Sports Day (pm) 
23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 

Character Strengths 
 

This week’s character strength was 
Friendship please ask your child all about 
it.  

 

School Meals 
Meal bookings are now available for after 
the Easter Holidays on the Parentpay 
site. Please ensure that you book your 
child’s meals in good time as meals are 
only cooked for the numbers that are 
ordered. Unfortunately, we do not have 
the facility for spare meals. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wedding Bells 
Today we bid a fond farewell to Miss 
Page (who’s getting married in the 
Easter Holidays) but we are looking 
forward to welcoming back the new Mrs 
Bremridge. Please join us in wishing Miss 
Page and her new husband all the best 
for a long and happy marriage. 
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 Swimming 
Years 4 and 5 swimming sessions will be 
taking place in the coming weeks. 

Year 4 will be swimming on:   22nd April  

Year 5 will be swimming on: 29th April 

6th, 13th, 20th May  

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  swimming 
costume and boys’ swimming shorts are 
not too loose). All children will be 
required to remove any jewellery 
including earrings and wear a swimming 
hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Holidays 
Have a great holiday everyone and don’t 
eat too many eggs!!!! 

We look forward to welcoming you back 
on Tuesday, 22nd April for the start of 
Term 5. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


